
      Bargaining Update #3 
 
Your bargaining team is continuing the work to secure a strong first contract. We met for 
three hours on the evening of May 13, 2024 with SRSMG management. We have been 
introducing and negotiating standard contract language, which is the building blocks of a 
strong foundation. We are working as a team to secure a contract that you will all support. 
 

Join Us at the SRS APP Town Hall 
SRS APP Town Hall - May 23, 2024, 6:30pm 

Learn more about what’s going on at bargaining by attending the virtual Town Hall. 
Join the Town Hall here: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89461009942 

 

Have a question? 
Please contact srsunited@unacuhcp.org. 

 
 


